
 November 21, 2023   

 

                                                                                     

Culver City Police Department 

PRESS RELEASE 
Jason Sims, Chief of Police 

                                                      

Armed Robbery  
 

Report Number: 23-6315 
 
On Monday, November 20, 2023, at 11:48 pm, Culver City Police Officers 
responded to a call for service regarding an armed robbery that just occurred at 
the 3900 block of Sepulveda Boulevard.  
 
Officers arrived on scene and learned that the suspect entered a business at the 
location, removed a handgun from their waistband and demanded the victim open 
the cash register. The victim complied and the suspect removed two hundred 
dollars from the register. The suspect attempted to have the victim open the safe 
at the location and when that was unsuccessful, they left on foot. 
  
Culver City Police Department Investigators are asking anyone who may have any 
information regarding this incident or for media inquiries, please contact the Culver 
City Police Department Public Information Officer, Jennifer Atenza at (310) 253-
6120 or jennifer.atenza@culvercity.org. 
 
Suspect: Unknown 
  
Weapon: Handgun 
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